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DEC 2 31993

Leo J. Talikka Co., L.P.A. Non-Licensee
Attorney at Law
Lake East Office Building
54 South State Street
Suite 300

~

Painesville, OH 44077-3400

Dear Mr.' Talikka:

This refers to the special inspection conducted by Messrs. R. L. Glinski and
D. G. Wiedeman on December 6, 1993, of the Painesville Township Park located
at 1025 Hardy Road, Painesville Township, Ohio. This also refers to the
telephone conversation between Mr. D. G. Wiedeman and Mr. David Novel,
Director, Painesville-Township Park, on December 20, 1993, regarding the
results of our radiation measurements. The results of our preliminary survey
findings were discussed with you, Douglas McLean, Robert Horvath and Milton
Hite at the conclusion of the inspection on December 6, 1993.

The enclosed copy of our inspection report identifies areas examined during
the inspection. The inspection consisted of observations, independent
measurements, and interviews with residents and representatives of the
Township of Painesville, Ohio.

Based upon this inspection, we have concluded that no radiation levels above
natural background were identified in the specific areas surveyed.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy of
this letter, and the enclosures will be placed in the NRC Public Document
Room.

We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning the inspection. !

Sincerely,/s
Gary L. Shear, Chief

,

Fuel Cycle and Decommissioning Branch .i

Enclosure: Inspection Report |
No. 999-90003/93042(DRSS)
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Mr. Robert Owen, Ohio
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Department of Health ')Mr. David Novel, Director, -
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Lake Metro Park District '
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